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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA REQUESTING THE 

HOLDING OF A JOINT MEETING WITH THE PERMANENT COUNCIL TO RECEIVE 

THE MINISTER OF ENVIRONMENT AND SUSTAINABLE DEVELOPMENT OF COLOMBIA,
IN ACCORDANCE WITH THE INTEGRATED WATER RESOURCES MANAGEMENT 

SECTION OF RESOLUTION AG/RES. 2904 (XLVII-O/17), 
“ADVANCING HEMISPHERIC INITIATIVES ON INTEGRAL DEVELOPMENT”
PERMANENT MISSION OF COLOMBIA
TO THE 

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

MPC/OEA No. 845/2017

The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair and Secretariat of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development and has the honor to request a joint meeting of the Permanent Council and the Inter-American Council for Integral Development on September 20 of this year, on whose agenda is included an intervention by Mr. Luis Gilberto Murillo, Minister of Environment and Sustainable Development of Colombia, to present a proposal for implementation of the mandates of resolution AG/RES. 2904 (XLVII-O/17), on water resources management, adopted at the most recent regular session of the OAS General Assembly.
The Permanent Mission of Colombia to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair and Secretariat of the Inter-American Council for Integral Development renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., August 30, 2017

Honorable Chair of the

Inter-American Council for Integral Development

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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